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WHAT’S ON  

MONDAYS  Drumming 

 1:15pm  

TUESDAYS L2P Program 

 GYM  2pm 

THURSDAYS  Yoga 10:15 

 

TUESDAY 20TH MARCH 

 BPACC Movie 

   -  The Darkest Hour 

MONDAY 26TH MARCH 

 Live4Life Celebrations 

   -  Rose Gardens Benalla 

THURSDAY 29TH MARCH 

 Last day of Term 1 

 

 

MONDAY 2ND APRIL 

 Mollyulah Easter Sports 

 -Coffee Stall 

 - Face Painting 

 - Drumming Display 

   @  Molyullah Recreation Reserve 

Social Enterprise 
Social enterprise is an opportunity for students to engage in all elements of a 
starting a business. This voluntary programme allows students to learn work 
related skills and build their resume as they investigate a variety of career 
options. In a safe and supportive environment students engage in planning, 
building and problem-solving in applying business skills to the real world.  

Students learn the importance of various work skills, and gain real life 
experiences through participating in making a business that raises funds for 
local non-for-profit organisations.    

Students not only source funds to start their business ideas, but implement 
their concepts to achieve learning outcomes for their schooling. Students 
learn the do’s and don'ts of work life in a stress free context .  

Organisations that have benefited so far have been; Tomorrow Today, 
Live4Life and the Molyullah Easter Sports. The AOK Businesses ran by Benalla 
Flexible Learning Centre have their programs approved through the Social 
Enterprise Group which allocates funds, identifies areas for improvement and 
selects the organisations that that groups will 
contribute to.  

The sky is the limit as students test their work 
readiness in the world and evaluate their success 
to plan for the future.  

AOK businesses that are currently in operation 
include: TinyHouse Project, Bike Repair and 
Restoration, AOK Coffee, AOK Gallery.  

Learn to Drive 

Are you 16 and wanting to obtain your Learners 
Permit?  Speak to your teacher, BFLC can help you 

prepare and learn the road rules.  

Once you have your L’s you can then join the L2P programme 
operating every Tuesday here at BFLC. 

L2P is the perfect  opportunity for students to 
gain driving experience and build up their  

120 hours. 

Contact Michele or Lynne for information. 



 

This year we are 

really pleased to 

have Cara at our 

school every 

Monday. 

 

Darkest 

Hour 

 

Movie Excursion 

Tuesday 20th March, 

at BPACC 

 

During the early days of World War II, the fate of 

Western Europe hangs on the newly-appointed 

British Prime Minister Winston Churchill. 

 

Benalla Flexible 

Learning Centre 

is participating in 

the  

Coles Sports for 

Schools program 

for 2018. 

 

 

Please support our school by collecting the vouchers.  

Place these vouchers in the box provided.  

The boxes are situated at Coles—Benalla and also at our school. 

Congratulations to the students that 
successfully completed their Construction 
Induction Card with WSSC students in 
Wodonga on Thursday, 1st March.  

Jaxon, Mitchell, Oliver and Seth, not only 
passed the course easily, they were also 
wonderful representatives of BFLC. Thank 
you and well done to all. It was a pleasure 
to work with you. 

 Lynne & Brianna. 

Live 4 Life 
Benalla Flexible Learning Centre is supporting the Benalla Live 4 Life 
Partnership Group by providing our Coffee Van on Monday 26th 
March for the opening celebrations.  

A group of our students will also provide support to the African Drumming program. 
They will be performing and assisting anyone who wishes to try their hand at this 
very engaging music program. 

 



EXCURSIONS 

MARCH 20  -  BPACC Movie—The Darkest Hour 

Please collect a permission form for this session 

GYM at Primal — Tuesdays 2pm  -  3pm 

YOGA – Thursdays – 10:15 am – 11pm  

Please remember to wear comfortable clothing for these sessions.  

INVISIBLE HURDLES 
PROJECT 

Andrea Georgiou  is available 

if you need some legal advice 

or just want to chat about the law. 

To contact Andrea: 

 Ask your teacher for an appointment  

 Phone 0438 249 051  

 Email ageorgiou@umfc.com.au.  

Molyullah Easter Sports 
As part of National Youth Week, 
students will be entertaining the 
crowds with their 
Djembe drumming.  

They will be 
encouraging 
audience participation.  So head on out 
and join in the fun. 

 

 

Students will also be 
delighting the children 
with their face painting 

skills.

 

 

We will be providing coffee from our newly 
acquired Coffee Van.  Look out for our AOK 

Coffee and join us for a coffee. 

The coffee van is part of our Social Enterprise 
program. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

mailto:ageorgiou@umfc.com.au


Ask Lynne or Brad for a 

brochure 


